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Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson
Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 9:12 AM
To: 'David@ConceptEng.com'
Cc: shawn@goodchoicegloves.com; Rett.Parker@PlumCreek.com; 

Paul.Hill@PlumCreek.com
Subject: RE: KC BLA File No. BL-13-00030

The application went out for comment on 12/3; I still don’t have anything from the Fire Marshal (I’ll remind her)… PW and 
PH comments are On-Line…. I will get a determination on the split zone issue from the Planning Official once all the 
comments are in. 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 

From: David@ConceptEng.com [mailto:David@ConceptEng.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 6:48 AM 
To: Jeff Watson 
Cc: shawn@goodchoicegloves.com; Rett.Parker@PlumCreek.com; Paul.Hill@PlumCreek.com 
Subject: KC BLA File No. BL-13-00030 
 
Hi Jeff,  
Happy New Year. Hope you enjoyed the holidays,  
Would you please give me an update on the review status of BLA BL-13- 00030.  I would like to pass that information 
along to my clients.  
Thanks,  
Dave  
 
David L. Hill, PLS  
Concept Engineering, Inc.  
455 Rainier Boulevard North  
Issaquah, WA  98027  
(425) 392-8055  
(425) 392-0108 - Fax  
  


